

MAYHILL JUNIOR SCHOOL

The Bury Odiham Hook Hampshire RG29 1NB

Telephone: (01256) 702973

Email: adminoffice@mayhill.hants.sch.uk

23rd February 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

KS2 SATs Information Meeting – Wednesday 28th February 2024

We would like to inform you that this year's KS2 SATS papers will be taken by all year 6 pupils between Monday 13th and Friday 16th May 2024.

The papers will test your child on the KS2 curriculum. Multiple papers will be taken testing skills in Maths, Reading and Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG).

We are writing to invite you into school on Wednesday 28th February 2024 at 3:30, in Blackman class (year 6), in order to talk about the Standard Assessment Tests papers the children will be taking and to give you an opportunity to ask Mrs McLaughlin and Miss Argent any questions you may have about SATs week. There will also be opportunities for you to see past papers and we will update you on the marks available and grade boundaries needed to secure Age-Related Expectations (ARE) for your child at the end of their Key Stage 2 study.

This session will help to inform you of the SATs expectations in preparation for discussions at the parent's evenings on 26th and 27th March, where you will be able to seek information from your child's teacher regarding progress and the areas of the curriculum they need to work on in order to prepare for the papers.

We do hope you can join us for the session, however we understand that the timing may not be convenient for everyone due to working hours. We will be putting relevant resources and a copy of the meeting slides on to the website after the session.

We look forward to seeing you on the 28th February and anticipate the session will take no longer than 30 mins. Please come to the front office to sign in before making your way to the year 6 classrooms.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs McLaughlin (Blackman Class) & Miss Argent (Tolkien Class)





